
American Legion Auxiliary Winter Park Memorial Unit 112 
General Meeting Minutes 

 

December 9, 2022 
 

The December 2022 general meeting of the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 112 was held in 
conjunction with the Winter Park Legion Family Holiday party held at Perkins Restaurant. The 
party ran from 6pm to 9pm and included tasty food, great fellowship, and a fun optional gift 
exchange.  
 
There was no Auxiliary business transacted. 
 

Members in attendance included: 
Marge Berrios 
Christine Costello 
Braelyn Colbert 
Nell Colbert 
Victoria Colbert 
Lisa Gagne 
Debi Shannon 

Our next business meeting will be held on January 17th. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 

 
Nell Colbert 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
Minutes approved __________________ 
 
 
Nell Colbert, Secretary ___________________________________ 
 
Marge Berrios, President __________________________________ 


